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I urge passage of HB 2027 to ensure that the state provides legal foundation for the basic
position to protect wild rivers on upper  deschutes. Legislature has had a tradition of
supporting environmental impact on wildlife riverlife humanlife and the paces to preserve for
our future generations.
Thank you for your consideration when we're in a time of attack by special interests to ignore
the importance of wild places on our mental and financial health.
Fred J. Saporito, PhD
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